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Hello Jackie - I would very much like to have my sentiments read at the joint session 
between ASD's School Board and Ashland's Parks & Recreation Commission. 
Thanks so much, 
Jana Carole 
Ashland, OR 

*** 

Dear ASD's School Board and Ashland's Parks & Recreation Commission: 

As a past parent of Ashland children who attended Ashland public schools from K through 
1 ih grade, and a decade's-long resident of the Ashland community, I would like to 
advocate for your two groups to work in earnest to find an answer to the ongoing issue of 
Lincoln School's park areas, including fields, playgrounds, and basketball court. Ideally, I 
would like to see that portion of the Lincoln "park" area (NOT the school building) be 
transferred in a sale to the City of Ashland, so that the area can be properly cared for by 
Ashland Parks Commission in perpetuity. Above all, I would like to request that the ASD 
School Board show more flexibility in exploring all possible options, for the sake of our 
community and the future of that property for our children. 

Many thanks, 
Jana Carole 


